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GOVERNMENT NOTICES • GOEWERMENTSKENNISGEWINGS 

DEPARTMENT OF MINERAL RESOURCES AND ENERGY 

NO. 38 25 JANUARY 2021 

NATIONAL ENERGY REGULATOR OF SOUTH AFRICA 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON THE REVIEWED NOTIFIED MAXIMUM 
DEMAND ANDIOR MAXIMUM EXPORT CAPACITY RULES 

The National Energy Regulator of South Africa (NERSA) is a regulatory authority 
established as a juristic person in terms of section 3 of the National Energy Regulator Act, 
2004 (Act No. 40 of 2004). NERSA's mandate is to regulate the electricity, piped-gas and 
petroleum pipelines industries in terms of the Electricity Regulation Act, 2006 (Act No.4 of 
2006), Gas Act, 2001 (Act No. 48 of 2001) and Petroleum Pipelines Act, 2003 (Act No. 60 
of 2003). 

On 11 November 2020, the Energy Regulator published a consultation paper on the 
reviewed Notified Maximum Demand (NMD) and/or Maximum Export Capacity (MEC) 
rules. The document is available on the NERSA website at www.nersa.org.za. under 
'Electricity>Consultation>Documents' . 

NERSA invites all stakeholders to attend a public hearing on the reviewed NMD and/or 
MEC rules. The details are as follows: 

Date: 
Venue: 
Time: 

1 February 2021 
Virtual Platform (MS Teams) 
09:00 - 12:00 

Members of the public and stakeholders who wish to attend or present their views at the 
public hearing must submit their request to publichearings@nersa.org.za by 15:30 on 
28 January 2021 for the attention of Mr Eleazer Dlamini. 

For more information or queries on the above, please contact Mr Dlamini at 012 401 4035. 

Kindly note that if NERSA does not receive any requests to present at the advertised public 
hearing by the closing date of this notice, NERSA retains the right not to hold the scheduled 
hearing. 




